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Dear brethren 

It is my prayer that you all are doing well. 
Greetings from David, Panama.

I want to report that I have completed my fifth semester at
Amridge University. It officially ended on December 9 at 5
pm. I have taken and passed the following four courses:
Worldviews, Christian Evidences, Greek II, and English
Composition I (see picture for grades). 

The Spring semester will begin on January 9, 2023, and will
end on April 21, 2023. This semester I will be taking my last
three courses: English Composition II, Biblical Theology,
and Survey of World Religions. My graduation is coming
up! Lord willing, I will be sending the next report once the
Spring semester is over.

Thanks for your love and support. I pray to God to continue
blessing your life and efforts in His kingdom.

In Him,

Pablo Horna
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